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COUNCILMEMBER WARD STATEMENT ON 2018 STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS 
 
SAN DIEGO, CA – (Thursday, January 11, 2018) – San Diego Councilmember Chris Ward (District Three) 
made the following statement following Mayor Faulconer’s 2018 State of the City address: 
 
“It is encouraging that the Mayor remains committed to expanding our homeless response and plans 
to build on the emergency responses from 2017 to pursue sustaining solutions to this crisis. I'm glad to 
see several of the ideas that my Select Committee on Homelessness worked on last year incorporated 
into his vision for efforts this year, and I look forward to working with committee members and the 
Mayor's team to pursue additional strategies to help our neighborhoods and get homeless San 
Diegans off the streets into stable housing.” 
 
For more information or to interview Councilmember Ward, contact Lucas O'Connor at (619) 236-6633 
or (619) 368-3153. 
 
Councilmember Ward represents San Diego’s Third Council District including the communities of 
Downtown, Little Italy, Bankers Hill, Mission Hills, Middletown, Hillcrest, University Heights, North 
Park, Normal Heights, Old Town, South Park, and Golden Hill. 
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